
                      Parent Meeting Minutes                                       November 2, 2009 

1. Barbara Jacquet is the new Committee Chairman. She replaces Tim Watkins. Thanks Tim 
for all your hard work. Diana Ong-Yuen is the new Treasurer, replacing Barbara. The 
Troop Accountant is Noelle Gregg. If you need approval for expenditures, go to Barbara 
first before going to Diana. 

2. Troop needs someone to fill the pine straw sales position. This is an easier position. You 
have to deal with the pine straw and flower sales. This is all profit for the scouts. 

3. We also need a Roundtable coordinator. 
4. Scouting for Food is March 8th-31st. We need a coordinator for this. They will work with 

the scout in charge. 
5. We also need a Friends of Scouting Coordinator. 
6. Mystery Cook-off: November 14th-15th at Mountain View. This is designed for recruiting 

Webelos. 55 Webelos and their parents. We need plenty of adult and scout participation. 
7. Training is important for Recharter. Council will require training next year. Barbara 

Jacquet has the spread sheet on who has been trained and who needs to be trained. 
8. The District Banquet is in February. We need to nominate 2 people for the good Egg 

Award. 
9. Jacqui Hunt is doing Summer Camp. Camp Old Indian. T- Shirts -$5. 
10. Backpacking this weekend: there will be a meeting after the scout meeting to finalize 

plans. 
11. Scout Expo: November 21st. Troop is handling the ticket booth. Tickets are $4.We need 2 

adults for the time frames. Dragon patrol has a booth, bottle rockets. George will have a 
booth on rocketry. The sisters of troop 714 will have a booth. 

12. Bethlehem Lock-in: December 5th-6th.  Adults are needed to help. 
13. Holiday party: December 7th. Rocky Mount Elementary School. Gift exchange and Toys 

for Tots. 
14. Adult Leader Meeting for December is a party at the Neas’ house. Tuesday, December 

15th – please come! 
15. Mr. Moultrie says the new Senior Patrol Leader is Rohan Mondal and the Assistant 

Senior Patrol Leader is Ronak Mukopadhyay. 
16. We need more Merit Badge Counselors. 
17. Look at the calendar and or newsletter for changes in dates for some of the activities. 

 


